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Comments: I am strongly apposed to any reduction in the amount of motorized single track in the national forest.

These public lands should be open for all responsible user groups. To single out motorized use is very much

discrimination. Non-motorized users are fre to expolore the forest almost anywhere that they choose while

motorized single track is slowly disappearing. My family enjoys the responsible use of motorized trails and I hope

that we will have the ability to do so in the future.


